I’m Robert Johnston, County Judge, and | want to talk to you
about a new order that deals with the number of people going
to our local stores to shop. We want you to continue
supporting our local vendors but we are requiring no more than
one family member enter the store to shop for the whole
family. By doing this, we are reducing the possibility of
exposure to the COVID-19 virus by 50% if not more. We
understand that there will be situations such as single parents
who have to bring the kids with them, but if it’s possible, please
try and find someone to stay with them while you go to the
store. There will be store employees at the entrance to our
stores to enforce this order so please make it easy on them and
not make them have to tell you to return to the car. It will take
all of us working together to get through this crisis, but | know
that with your cooperation, we will help slow the spread of this
horrific virus.



